

AGM II

Thursday January 07, 2010

In attendance: Jason Biggin, Gord Penn, Melissa MacDonald, Karen Hutton, Marguerite Townrow, Richard & Patti Salary

Quick overview of AGM I

Providing the GVRD is amenable to our housing an OC4, the club will go ahead with the research and then purchase of boat.

Jason will be contacting Nichomekl Paddling club to enquire about the storage of one of our canoes for a season. We can then have access to open ocean paddling.

Karen will be costing out steering blade to purchase

We need an approach to make our LTP program marketable to general public Action:

Jason to contact Delta Cable, Melissa to contact Shaw cable.

Melissa will make a sheet advert to post at local community centres and libraries. Jason and Mel to distribute to said venues. Marg to check with Sungod as to length of time adverts are allowed on their bulletin board. Once cost is determined to run the ad on the local cable stations, Jason and Mel will connect next week to determine wording required

Coaching: Jason will contact Kamini with regard to coaching both the novice group and the race team as was done last year. We will also approach Moe to see if she would be willing to commit to in-house coaching; one session per week for about 5 months. An internal executive email will be sent round to determine fee to be paid for this position.

Jason would like the website to be updated with as much new info by the end of January.

Race Season: Goals to be determined by woman's team at next weeks meeting to be held at Karen Hutton's home.

Men will talk at practice and decide on their goals and objectives for the season.

Possibility of Mixed Teams for races where men don't have the numbers to be discussed by all

Patti pointed out that our sprint race for Sept 11 of this year is not yet posted on the CORA site. Jason to follow up.

Delta Sprints: charge \$15.00 this year

Management to be determined

Race teams ensured this year

Committee to be formed

\$\$ for prizes this year as the t-shirts are running low

New Business:

World's in Penticton 2012??

Venue still to be determined.

We want (will!!) be attending!!

Club Shirts:

Karen to cost and get more info by next week

Club Enclosure:

We need a safe/secure compound

GVRD / DDRC/ School Board/ Delta Outrigger partner

We need to actively pursue the building proposals. Jason to speak with Ken.

Equipment:

Gord will see to the stitching of boat cover, new horses built and a work party organized for early March.

Meeting adjourned 9:30